
Hello, 

  

I am reaching out to you in regards to Senate Bill 621.   

  

I currently am employed by a rental management company in the Lincoln City, Oregon 

area.   Which in our area vacation rentals have a huge benefit to many businesses up and down 

the coast and proud to be a part of this business helping to benefit many in our area. 

  

Our company manages close to 210 properties with a total of over 70 employees.  Taking away 

the opportunity to rent properties will lead to many without a job.   Without these jobs the 

community will feel a huge impact due to employees with no income. 

  

Home owner’s find their income from a rental beneficial in providing for their families in many 

ways such as extra monies for their sons or daughters college funds, vacations and the day to 

day expenses of raising a family. 

  

I strongly support Senate Bill 621 and ask that you consider the huge impact that our 

community would endure should this bill not pass.  Families will suffer, local business will suffer 

all in the all the entire Oregon Coast will suffer! 

  

Thank you for your attention in regards to this matter. 

Linda 

 
--  
Linda Murray 
Assistant Branch Manager - Lincoln City  

503-528-7480 ext 1004 
linda@oregonvacationrentals.com 
Oregon Beach Vacations 
4786 SE Highway 101 
Lincoln City, Oregon 97367 
Oregon Beach Vacations has been 100% employee owned since 2015 
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